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7th May 2025 
 
 
REF: Year 6 Leavers Hoodies  
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
This year we are working together with TAG Sportswear, who provide our school uniform, to offer Leavers Hoodies to 
any child in Year 6 who would like one.   
 
Each Hoodie is £18.99 (Subsidised by school) and can have your child’s name or chosen nickname on the back at the 
top. The number 25 is made up of repeated first names of the children in Year 6. (If for any reason you do not want 
your child’s first name on the hoodie, please let us know before the 20th May). 
 
We have worked with some of the children in Year 6 to help to choose the design below. 
Hoodies come in four sizes 7-8, 9-11, 12-13 and Small Adult. These sizes are available in Class for the children to try on 
if they wish. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would like your child to have an All Saints Leavers 2025 Hoodie please click on the link below where you can 
order directly through TAG Sports. Orders must be placed by Sunday 25th May. 

 
https://tagsportswear.co.uk/product/all-saints-primary-school-leavers-hoody-green/ 
 
- When you go to the basket, choose the option to ‘Collect from Club’ as all orders will come directly to school 
- Under billing details unclick the box that says ‘Ship to a Different Address’ 

 
Any questions, please ask. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Headteacher 
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